
 

 

 
 

September 19, 2017 
 

MAIN STREET SOUTH / QUEEN STREET EAST  
Alton Village Streetscaping / Bridge and Culvert Re placement over Shaw’s Creek 

 
Dear Business Owner: 
 
The Region of Peel is developing plans for the proposed improvements to Main Street South / Queen Street 
East (Regional Road 136).  The proposed work is scheduled for 2018. 
 
The Region is dedicated to keeping its infrastructure in good repair.  The proposed improvements will improve 
safety, provide connectivity to features and attractions, and encourage walking and cycling within the village. 
 
Open Houses 
 
The Region of Peel is committed to keeping all businesses and residents informed of the upcoming 
construction.  Your opinion matters and we are holding two Public Information Centres, where we will provide 
additional information and answer your questions: 

• The first is on Wednesday, October 18, 2017, from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m., at the Alton Public School 
• The second is to be determined, in January, when we will also provide detour maps 
 

Two-phase Project 
 
Phase 1 – scheduled for March 2018: improvements to 
Queen Street East include reconstructing the road, 
replacing the bridge and culvert over Shaw’s Creek, 
improving drainage, and providing on-street parking, 
boulevard improvements, streetscaping enhancements 
(such as rest areas and benches) and landscaping. 
 
Phase 1 will require full road closure of Queen Street 
East, between the railway tracks and Alton Grange Trail 
access.  We will provide detour signs and maps.  
 
Phase 2 – scheduled for May 2018: improvements to 
Main Street South/Queen Street East include resurfacing 
the road, reconfiguring the intersection, improving 
drainage, and providing on-street parking, new retaining 
walls, boulevard improvements, decorative streetlighting 
and streetscaping enhancements. 

 
Phase 2 will require temporary day-time lane closure 
from Beechgrove Side Road to the railway tracks and 
could result in some delays. 
 
Contact 
 
If you are unable to attend the meetings, but would like more information, please contact the Regional Project 
Manager, Serguei Kabanov, at 905-791-7800 ext. 8754 or serguei.kabanov@peelregion.ca. 
 
cc:  Councillor D. Beffort, Councillor B. Shaughnessy 


